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Chairman Warren and Committee Members, thank you for the opportunity to share my thoughts 
on HB 2062. My name is Andreas Braz, and I am a voter in Douglas County. I urge the 
committee to vote NO on HB 2062.  

These bills directly target pregnant individuals as part of a broader, long-term effort to erode 
their rights and well-being. They reflect a growing trend of state legislation that manipulates 
child support and tax laws to push an anti-abortion agenda. By permitting child support claims 
for a fetus, these measures serve as a covert attempt to establish fetal “personhood” and further 
restrict reproductive freedom. We need to be cognizant that empathy for this group of people is 
imperative for the future.  

With all that being said, I value taking the time to review this testimony and thoughts on this bill. 
I encourage you all to vote NO of the passage of HB 2062. Thank you for your time.  

 


